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STAR OF THE WEEK
We would like to say a huge well done to the following children for their achievements, attitudes and effort this week.            Great work everyone!

	Super Squirrels
	Brianna Cronshaw
	Hazel
	Olivia Swales

	Wise Owls
	Poppy Sparks
	Elm
	Hayden Coullie

	Holly
	Mason Lonsdale
	Oak
	Stuart Gavaghan

	Beech
	Perri Price
	
	





	INFORMATION FROM THE PRINCIPAL
No doubt you will be aware of the media coverage of the Covid-19 virus (Coronavirus). I wanted to reassure everyone that we have already begun to put measures in place as a precaution. Official government advice is: 

“You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the Coronavirus. ​​There is no reason why your children should not continue to attend their early years, school or further education setting as normal. ​There is no evidence that children are more affected than other age groups – very few cases have been reported in children.”

The Enquire Learning Trust have put together some guidance in a letter which was sent home on Thursday 27th February 2020. This includes basic advice that will slow the spread of all germs, including Covid-19:

1) Cough/sneeze into a tissue and throw it in the bin
2) Wash hands frequently and thoroughly through the day. It is also helpful to clean and disinfect shared surfaces such as door handles and taps. 

We have already put these measures into place at school and would be grateful if you could reinforce them at home. Thanks.
Mr Gunning - Principal

	FOSS INFORMATION
100 Club
At the moment, we have not sold enough numbers to run the fundraiser with the prize money we intended to give. After consulting with parents who have already purchased a number, we have decided to keep sales open until 10th March. Should we have enough numbers sold by then we will close sales and the monthly draw will begin.  If we do not sell enough numbers then the fundraiser will close and all money will be returned. Thank you to the parents and families who have purchased numbers and for your support and patience. 

Don't forget.... numbers cost £25 for a year... or 4 payments of £6.25 (see letter for payment dates). Letters are available at the parents’ entrance.  There will be 11 monthly prizes of £50 and a grand prize draw for at least £200 in December.  
Mrs Parker

	ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
World Book Day
As you are probably aware, World Book Day takes place next Thursday, 5th March 2020. Lessons will be all about promoting a love of books and reading as an essential life skill; we are very much looking forward to an exciting day. We know our pupils often like to dress up as a character and therefore would like to offer them the opportunity to do so, however this is not compulsory. If your child is not dressing up as a character then they should come to school in their normal uniform. No football strips please.
Peat Rigg Residential 11th to 13th March 2020
Final payment for this residential is due tomorrow, 28th February 2020.  If you have not already done so, please could you pay any outstanding monies for this trip.  Thank you.

	SPORTS INFORMATION
Holly and Beech classes enjoyed the first of their Whitby Town Football Club training sessions this week, taking part in lots of activities to improve dribbling and spatial awareness skills.  

A whole host of children from Years 3 and 4 went to Caedmon to take part in the Quick Sticks Hockey festival on Wednesday afternoon, learning new skills and, as always, having a fantastic time in doing so. 
Miss Robson

	SCHOOL LUNCHES

	
	Main Meal
	Jacket Potato Topping
	Dessert

	MONDAY
	Macaroni Cheese
	Tuna, Cheese or Beans
	Crispy Cake 

	TUESDAY
	Beef Burger & Wedges
	Tuna, Cheese or Beans
	Apple Crumble & Custard

	WEDNESDAY
	Roast Gammon & Roast Potatoes
	Tuna, Cheese or Beans
	Jelly & Fruit

	THURSDAY
	Meatballs & Spaghetti
	Tuna, Cheese or Beans
	Sweetheart Chocolate Cake

	FRIDAY
	Fish Fingers & Chips
	Tuna, Cheese or Beans
	Shortbread & Mandarins



Plus!  Seasonal vegetables, a selection of fresh salad and fruits, plus freshly  
           baked bread is available on every table.
Plus!  Choice of fresh fruit and yoghurt or set pudding every day.

	TEA TIME CLUB
3.15-5.15pm

	Monday
	Free Play

	Tuesday
	Sum Dog

	Wednesday
	Games Night

	Thursday
	iPads

	 Fab Friday
	Photo Shoot
Calendar




	WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT WEEK
	
	CLUBS
	FOREST SCHOOLS
	OTHER EVENTS

	Monday
	Homework Club 	Years 1-6
SATS Club                Year 6
(selected pupils)
SATS Club                Year 2
	Holly Class – Forest School


	

	Tuesday
	Dodgeball -Years 4-6
Art Club -    Years 1-3
(Group 2)
	Elm & Hazel Class - Art

	Swimming Hazel Class
[bookmark: _GoBack]Athletics Final (selected pupils only) Catterick Leisure Centre (departing 7:30am)

	Wednesday
	Netball/Athletics      Years 5-6
Construction Club    Years 3-4
Film Club                    Years 1-2
(4.15pm Finish)
	Oak Class - Art

	High 5 Netball (selected pupils only) Caedmon Normanby Site 1pm-3pm

	Thursday
	Football Club          Years 3-4         
Computing 	Years 4-6
	Super Squirrels and
Wise Owls & Forest School (morning)
	World Book Day

	Friday
	No Clubs
	Beech Class – Art  
	Foss Mother’s Day Crafts
School Hall
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